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One co-chair pointed out that future communications should be in both English and Spanish. 

 

Involving TSS in future debriefs may facilitate additional methods of alert/communication, such as on 

the desktops in class. 

 

The length of time taken to communicate the nature of the lockdown (knife, not gun) was discussed in 

the debrief and agreed that it should have been communicated faster. The goal is to do so in the future. 

 

The Safety Working Group currently meets monthly and attendance is open to all. 

 

Sean strongly suggests the campus should perform lockdown drills once a semester. RDAS is willing to 

help push to make this possible. 

 

Currently the college is not pursuing any alternative solutions for doors with non-electronic locks, 

despite the fact that only five buildings on campus have electronic locks. 

 

Old business 
N/A 

 

Subcommittee Discussion 

Financial Resources: 

No representatives present. 

Human Resources: 

HRC did not meet as it is still lacking proper membership. 

Physical Resources: 

PRC did not meet last Tuesday due to lockdown. 

Technology Resources:
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